
FIRST DAYS AND WEEK 1: JUNE 5-14, 2019

TS62 arrived ready for their 
new adventure in the United 

States!However, we quickly 
discovered that on both arrival 
days (June 5 and 6), we had 
missing luggage! Due to the 

size of the Delta planes, many 
pieces of luggage, including a 

chaperone’s bag, was delivered 
to Brewster later! 

On Friday, June 7, the 
students had a meeting with 

the Office of Educational 
Affairs (OEADC), and took 

some time to take a few 
photos!  It was a beautiful, 
sunny day! 
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In those first few days, Thai Scholars 62 moved into dormitories, had a tour of 
the campus, set up their bank accounts, and joined Brewster’s wifi network. 

During the first weekend, students took a practice TOEFL test to determine 
class placement.  Then, while some staff stayed to grade the tests, the students 
and chaperones took a trip to Walmart for shopping! 

On the Sunday before classes began, TS62 had a relaxing morning, followed by 
the Thai Scholar Olympics, and teams were their discussion groups- Team 
Honolulu won1  That evening, students signed the English Promise, and prepared 
for their first week of classes.  Enjoy the photos of our first week!
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DISCUSSION 
GROUPS 

Discussion groups 
meet twice a week to 
discuss cultural 
issues, and have lunch 
together four days a 
week.   

This year, the groups 
are named after 
famous historical 
cities in the United 
States. 

Discussion groups do 
many fun activities 
together during the 
summer.  Students 
are assigned groups 
with others from 
different schools in 
Thailand, to help TS62 
get to know one 
another better! 

Looking ahead, each 
week a different 
discussion group will 
write the TS62 
newsletter. Next 
edition will be by 
Philadelphia! 
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TS OLYMPICS



CLASSES

It has been a busy week!  Students are taking 
classes in reading, writing, communication, 
culture and TOEFL prep.




